
 

 
The University Research Symposium is an annual university-wide showcase of student research, 
scholarship and creative endeavor. On April 5th, 2019, the Brown Ball Room in the Bone Student 

Center was host to 301 posters and 401 student presenters. Throughout the day, faculty, staff, and 
visitors came to show their support of the students and their projects. The graduate school would like 

to thank all students and faculty mentors who were involved in this year’s symposium. All were 
integral to the event’s incredible success. 



 



                           



 



 



 



 


